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Health Visiting Celebration Event
15 January 2015
The Hilton Hotel, Stansted

To:  Newly Qualified Health Visitors
A partnership celebration of the Health Visiting Programme is being held jointly between Anglia Ruskin University and Health Education East of England on Thursday 15 January 2015.  You should already have received an invitation to this event and I hope you are able to attend.

We are inviting you as students from last year’s cohorts and newly/about to be qualified Health Visitors this year, to prepare a poster presentation on one of two subjects:

· Undergraduate Major Project
· Area of interest in Health Visiting Service Delivery

Support will be available from Anglia Ruskin University to design and print the posters.  All you need to do is send us the text which should be in the form of a Powerpoint presentation.  There will be an award for the best poster voted for by the audience at the event.  The delegate audience will walk around a number of poster presentation displays, viewing them as the presenting students answer any questions and discuss their ideas.

This is an exciting opportunity for you to share your hard work and for others to hear from your direct about your experience as a newly qualified health visitor.

If you want to submit a poster presentation, please send your entry to Cecile Mezino by Friday 18 December 2014 at: cecile.mezino@anglia.ac.uk 
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